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Boil Water Notice Rescinded 
April 12, 2024 

 
On April 08, 2024 the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality required the City of 
Bevil Oaks public water system, PWS1230049, to issue a Boil Water Notice to inform 
customers, individuals, or employees for those living on Davida, Craig lane, 
Saddlewood Court and the following homes on River Oaks Blvd: 13255, 
13285,13325,13345,13365,13385, and13425, that due to conditions which occurred 
recently in the public water system, the water from this public water system was 
required to be boiled prior to use for drinking water or human consumption purposes.  
 
 
The public water system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore the quality 
of the water distributed by this public water system used for drinking water or human 
consumption purposes and has provided TCEQ with laboratory test results that indicate 
that the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of April 12, 2024. 
 
If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact City Hall at 409-753-
2126 or Utility Innovations at 409-755-7377. 
 
 
 


